
 

 

Principals Report – Wednesday 17th July 2019 

Staffing:  

 No real changes. 
 Tanya Johnson on leave. Replaced by Gabby Blokland/ Sandra Ritter 

Things to note: 

Student numbers: 309  

 Readers have been purchased out of the P & C money from last term. We are immensely 
grateful for this. The new readers have been accessioned and are now sitting in between the 
Prep classes for ease of access.  

 Breakfast club open from 8.20am – The 300 cheese sandwiches have arrived and will be served 
as toasties on Tuesdays for winter. Served once/ week. 

 Facilities management – Redevelopment is set to occur from September school holidays. 
Negotiations are occurring currently with regards to movement of four classes for re 
development to occur through term 4. 

 Gala Day has been changed to 20th September – last day of the term. 
 Fun Run is being discussed as a Colour Run at present. We are forming a committee around 

this. Fun Run date is: September 16th Monday 
 Bumper stickers will go out with Merit awards; Behaviour bumper stickers will be next to roll 

out if cost effective and successful. 
 In the process of having a glossy pamphlet created to advertise the school. I would like this to 

be then distributed around Rosewood. I will take some up to the Early learning centres as well. 
 School photos should be distributed hopefully by the end of this week, early next week. 
 We are going to offer a session with Jayden Brown to create and learn to play didgeridoos. I 

have sourced some pvc pipes for this. 
 Chamber of Commerce Christmas in July is on Saturday night in the Hall.  
 Promotions for Enrolment at Rosewood – Ashwell SS offer/ advertising! 

 

 


